
 
 

   

Tuesday 10th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents of Choir 
 

Following on from our amazing, enthusiastically received performance last Thursday evening, our School 
Choir has been invited to take part in the Emerging Voices Concert as part of the Celebrate Voice Festival. 
(For more, please go to celebratevoice.co.uk)  

This is an amazing opportunity to sing in Salisbury Guildhall and we really hope enough of our children will 
be able to join in. The concert takes place at 2pm on Saturday 28 October, at the end of the holiday. Entry 
is FREE although you will need to book places through the website if you wish to stay for the whole concert 
which will last about an hour. 

We need to let the Director of the Festival know as soon as possible if we will have a large enough Choir so 
please fill in the form and return by this Friday 13 October 2023. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Aylett and Mrs Watkins 

Choir performance at Emerging Voices Concert 

 

Name of child  _____________________________________________________  

My child would like to take part in the Choir performance on Saturday 28th October 2023       YES  /   NO 

(Please circle response) 

Signed 

 

 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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